ROBERT MG LEAN
FILBERT AND JUNIPER STREETS
PHILADELPHIA

Mr. Robert McLean regrets
that he will be unable
to accept
the invitation of
Mr. Amon Carter
to attend the
unveiling at the
Will Rogers Memorial Coliseum
and the luncheon at
Shady Qak Farm
on

Tuesday, November 4, 1947

October twenty-third
Nineteen forty-seven



